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Our ref:  SAC/HLS 
 
19 March 2024 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
University of Portsmouth’s UP for Uni Programme 
 
As part of the University of Portsmouth’s UP for Uni programme, your child has been 
selected to apply to take part in Discover HE Day on Wednesday 17 April 2024. 
 
Discover HE Days give students an opportunity to explore options and pathways. Working 
with current students, they’ll gain an insight into what it’s like to live and study at university.  
 
The Day Includes: 
 

 What can you study at university and where might it lead – learning about the world   
changing research that happens in universities 

 Exploring university costs and student budgeting activity 

 A chance to hear from our current students and ask them questions 

 A campus tour to see the similarities and differences from school 
 
Please note – students will need to bring their own packed lunch & refreshments for the day. 
Please do not give them money to buy lunch as they will not be able to purchase food on 
site.  If your child is in receipt of free school meals and would like a packed lunch provided, 
please let me know. 
 
We will be travelling by minibus, leaving here at 8.30am and returning just before the end of 
the school day. 
 
Students should wear full school uniform, including comfortable shoes for walking and coat to 
keep warm and dry when moving around campus. 
 
If you would like your child to be considered for this trip, please complete the Parental 
Consent Form by Thursday 28 March.  We only have 12 places so if we are oversubscribed, 
names will be pulled from a hat. 
 
Please email me if you have any queries sac@henrycort.org. 
 
Kind Regards, 

 
Transition Manager  
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